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October 6, 2011

Via Electronic and U.S. Mail

Debra Howland, Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03303

Re: DT 10-211, Petition of the NANPA for Relief of the 603 Numbering Plan Area
Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Comcast Phone of New Hampshire, | am writing to inform the Commission that Comcast is
in compliance with the Commission’s Order of April 4, 2011 in the above captioned docket. Prior to the
Commission’s Order, Comcast had a single end user customer with a Global Naps telephone number in
the Durham 316 exchange. Shortly after the Commission’s April Order, the customer was contacted and
on or about May 4, 2011 the customer’s number was changed.

Please contact me directly at 978-927-5700 ext. 43014 if you are in need of further information.

Very truly yours,

A
Stacey L. Parker

Vice President, Regulatory Affairs
Northeastern Division



